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Mercury 
December 2013 

www.fulmorheights.com 
Office 215-675-1626 
Emergency 215-853-9333 
After 5/wkends/Holidays 
 

From the desk of the Manager: 

The response to walking path survey was very favorable. It will now go to the bid stage, then to the 
Board for approval. Thank you all very much for your input. We have had 10 contract signings in the  
last 6 months and 1 more in December. I would like to thank Dolly Rehfuss, Sherry West and all of 
the members who have worked hard at letting people know how great it is to be a member of 
Fulmor Heights. Now that Fulmor Heights is running more like a well-oiled machine, I don’t have 
much else to add. That being said, I wish all of you a safe and happy holiday season. 

 

 

Volunteers 

needed!!! 

Any members willing to 
volunteer to deliver holiday 
cards this year, please 
contact the office by 
December 10th. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Members please drop your 
holiday cards at the office on 
or before 5:00 p.m. on 
December 16th. Volunteers 
will deliver your cards to your 
friends and family within 
Fulmor Heights. 

To celebrate the Christmas holiday, the Administrative office and 
Maintenance department will close at 12:00 p.m. on 12/23/2013 
and will reopen at 8:30 a.m. on 12/26/2013. To celebrate the New 
Year, the Administrative office and Maintenance department will 
close at 12:00 p.m. on 12/31/2013 and will reopen at 8:30 a.m. on 
1/2/2014. 

News from the Board of Directors 

Our Staff is working very hard to fill the empty units, and the number 
continues to go down. With the refurb work going full tilt, and the 
efforts of the Membership Committee, we are welcoming new 
FHHOA members every month. Please take time to introduce 
yourself to these new members of our community. You can help our 
marketing effort by spreading the word: Fulmor Heights is a unique 
community that has much to offer. You will see us in a new 
advertising effort at the Shoprite in Warminster. Let us know what 
you think! 

Since prospective members are passing through our community, do 
your part by keeping your yard and porch tidy so that we make a 
good first impression. 

We welcome John Fernandez to our Board, and thank Sue 
Meszaros for her service to our community. 

Have a wonderful holiday season! Let’s count our blessings and 
share our goodness with others. 

 

http://www.fulmorheights.com/
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Support our Playgrounds!!!! 

The Items shown below are on sale at the 
office for $5.00 each. All proceeds go to 

update our playground equipment!!! 
 

  

 

FOR SALE: Great Deal! White Marsh 
Memorial Park, Double deck plot, Section 
140A #4, Right of second interment. Current 
price $6,895.00, asking $2,800.00. If 
interested please call – 215/262-6760 

Save the date!!! 

Quarterly Meeting 
January 28th at 7:30pm 

 

Deadline for submissions for the January  Mercury is Wednesday December 18th 
please submit to the Office. 
 


